GRAMMAR

I. Complete the sentences by putting the verbs in brackets into their correct forms.

1. My dog has never (bite) anyone.
2. Who has (eat) all the cake?
3. Who (shut) the window?
4. Have you ever (be) to France?
5. We were surprised that the tickets had (sell) out so quickly.
6. They (dig) the tunnel in three months and it's finished now.
7. Mary says that she (lay) the report on your desk.
8. The enemy (strike) without warning yesterday.
9. My neighbour's lawn is always perfectly (mow).
10. After her grades dropped, Jane (dive) into studying.
11. Have you (let) George know that we're going to the concert?
12. Is John single? Yes, he is. He (not have) a girlfriend or wife.
13. Linda (prefer) 14 (wear) open cardigans rather than pullovers.
15. I'm sure the key is (hide) somewhere in this room.
Total/ 15 points

VOCABULARY

I. Complete each sentence by using a preposition to create a phrasal verb that is a

synonym with the words in the brackets at the end of that sentence.
1. Your guitar skills are improving. You shouldn't give (stop doing something).
2. This is private property. Please keep my lawn. (stay away from)
3. Watch! You almost hit that lady. (be careful)
4. Ben is three years old. He still believes ghosts. (think it is true)
5. Here's my telephone number. You can write it (write on a paper)
II. Fill in the gaps with the correct names of the special shops where you can buy the following things.
6. Mary wants to buy silver earrings. She is going to the
7. Where is the nearest? I want to buy some bread.
8. Kate is buying apples. She is at the
9. We should buy some meat for dinner. Let's go to the
10. I want to buy a bouquet of roses. Where is the nearest?
Total/ 15 points

Participant's number:	
-----------------------	--

READING COMPREHENSION

Read the story carefully. There are two (2) tasks to do.

Bobby loved to eat. He ate hamburgers, french fries, hot dogs, pizza, donuts, and ice-cream, just to name a few. No matter how much Bobby ate, he never got a stomachache. It is no surprise that Bobby weighs two hundred and fifty pounds. It might be surprising to know that Bobby is only fifteen years old. Bobby didn't care that he was big. He was content with how he looked and loved eating as much as he could.

Bobby liked to tell jokes to his friends. "Knock, knock," Bobby would say. "Who's there?" friends would ask. "Gorilla," Bobby replied. "Gorilla who?" they'd ask back. "Gorilla me a hamburger!" Bobby replied, delivering the punch line. The joke was in how the word gorilla sounded like grill. Bobby's jokes always left people in stitches.

Even though Bobby was popular and friendly, he was still teased by some kids in school. Fat Boy Bobby was the nickname the mean kids gave to Bobby. Whenever Bobby heard the nickname, he would reply with gusto, "Sticks and stones may break my bones, but words can never hurt me." The bullies would funnily reply, "I bet you would eat those sticks and stones, Fat Boy Bobby!" and scurry off running.

Bobby did not let idiotic name-calling bother him. He had more important things to think about, like what he was going to eat for dinner. Bobby knew that one day he would have to lose weight if he wished to live a longer life. Until that day came, Bobby would continue eating what he wanted and as much as he wanted.

I. Choose the right answer (a-d) and circle it.

1. No matter how much Bobby ate, he never					
a. gained weight	b. got a stomachache	c. got full	d. got taller		
2. How does Bobby	feel about his weight?				
a. he doesn't care	b. worried	c. sad	d. he wants to be bigger		
3. Bobby likes to te	ll to his friends.				
a. news reports	b. jokes	c. scary stories	d. stories about himself		
4. What was the nic	ckname the bullies gave Bob	by?			
a. Bobbing Head	b. Fat Boy Bobby	c. Ham-Bobby	d. Fatty Bobby		
5. How did Bobby	react to the mean nickname?	?			
a. he cried	b. he punched the bullies	c. he brushed it off	d. he laughed		
			/5 pt		

READING COMPREHENSION

(continued)

II. Choose the correct	word or words from the text for each definition below.
6happened previously.	the last part of a joke or story that explains the meaning of what has
7	to move quickly, with small, short steps
	- to laugh at someone or say unkind things about them, either because you ou want to upset that person
9	happy or satisfied with what you have or do
10	laughing so much that you cannot stop
	/ 5 pts
	Total / 10 points

Participant's	number:	
---------------	---------	--

LISTENING COMPREHENSION

You will hear a story about a mother and her daughter. Listen carefully and complete the gaps with one or more words.

1.	After playing in the drawer, Mum looks like a
2.	Similarly, Abby looks like
3.	"Willy-nilly" means
4.	"Cheeky monkey" means
5.	Where was Abby's tidy drawer?
	Total / 5 points

Autori: Mgr. Elena Krajčiová

Recenzent: PaedDr. Anna Brisudová Korektor: Joshua M. Ruggiero

Olympiáda v anglickom jazyku – okresné kolo

Vydal: IUVENTA – Slovenský inštitút mládeže, Bratislava 2016